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VTS Newsletter

Thought for the day 
‘Life is like riding a bicycle. To keep your balance, you must keep moving’
Albert Einstein

Goodbyes:
We are sad to be saying ‘Goodbye’ to some of our VTS trainers:

· Dr Ruth Ferguson 

· Dr Kate Stavely 

· Dr Conan Hassim 

Thank you for all your hard work in training through the years. We appreciate your input and will miss you in the trainers’ group.

Unfortunately we are also losing our wonderful administrator Isbah Anjum. She is moving on to another trust post and will no longer be part of the VTS team from 20th of April.

We wish them all the best of luck in their future endeavours.

Portfolio:

The ST1s are now up and running with their e-portfolios. Following feedback from the ST1s we are planning to change our teaching and induction programme for next year to include e-portfolio teaching in August rather than September.

Deanery news:
‘FourteenFish’ online AKT preparation tool
The AKT package has been shown to improve exam outcomes significantly, and comprises advice on how to prepare for the exam, revision techniques, clinical updates and mock examinations. Further information about the package can be found at: https://www.fourteenfish.com/about/akt
If you are interested in using this package, then please email Adam at FourteenFish directly at support@fourteenfish.com, who will then send you an invite to get this set up for you to start using immediately.
Changes to QIP:

· We are expecting changes to the requirements for QiP.
· We will be discussing this in more details at the away days.
Advice on Reflective Entries on E-Portfolio:

For updated advice regarding reflective entries in learning, please look at: 
https://www.jcst.org/-/media/files/jcst/key-documents/reflective-practice_05032018.pdf?la=en
Please note dates of upcoming Trainers’ meetings:
Venue – Farnham Royal Village Hall
· Tuesday 10th July 2018

· Tuesday 11th September 2018

· Tuesday 27th November 2018

Trainers Away Days 2018: Thursday 3rd May- Friday 4th May 2018. 

For all correspondence please contact Isbah Anjum- Isbah.Anjum@fhft.nhs.uk
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